
Dear Editor

I have been reading the Texas Episcopalian and its forerunners for about 60 years with great 
interest. I recall the early days when Bishop Quinn published his travels for the month. 

The -current-copy of Dialog is far superior to -any thing I have read previously and that includes 
many excellent ones. I am most grateful for the resources you have available to do such a polished 
publication. 

At almost 90, I have for many years -enjoyed being a member of St. James' Church in Austin, likely 
the most intercultural parish in our Diocese. Your current issue of  Diolog will be a fine 
encouragement to our church and an inspiration to all our congregations. 

Congratulations and many thanks, 

Sincerely, 

The Rev. Ed Hartwell, St. James', Austin


